Foothill High School

19251 Dodge Avenue, Santa Ana, CA 92705
Phone: (714) 730-7464 « Fax: (714) 573-9376

July 2017
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Students:

| hope that everyone is having a wonderful summer and will be refreshed and ready for a terrific 2017-18 school year! We
have been busy hiring new teachers and staff, and getting the campus ready for school to start. This year promises to be
another exciting chapter in the proud history of Foothill High School.

2017-18 REGISTRATION

All parents/guardians must complete the ONLINE ANNUAL REGISTRATION process through the Aeries Parent Portal
prior to attending CAMPUS REGISTRATION. Visit our school's Website @ http://www.tustin.k12.ca.us/foothill (Quick Links —
Enroliment/Annual Registration) for more information about this new process. ONLINE ANNUAL REGISTRATION will be
accessible to parents beginning July 24. New students to Foothill must enroll prior to ONLINE ANNUAL
REGISTRATION @ http://www.tustin.k12.ca.us/foothill (Quick Links — Enroliment/Annual Registration). If you have recently moved,
please bring in proof of residency to our office prior to ONLINE ANNUAL REGISTRATION.

When ONLINE ANNUAL REGISTRATION is completed, you will be asked to print and sign the “Ticket to Register” (Data
Confirmation Form). This form will be required at campus registration. There will be other forms posted within the ONLINE
ANNUAL REGISTRATION process that you may be required to print and bring to CAMPUS REGISTRATION (these forms
will be uploaded in the “Documents” section of this process). In order for the ONLINE ANNUAL REGISTRATION process
to run smoothly, please have a current Aeries Parent Portal account (Site Links - Aeries Parent/Student Portal), and a current e-
mail address. Also, be sure to sign up to receive our weekly Principal’s Newsletter by clicking on “Join Our Mailing List” on
our Website homepage.

CAMPUS REGISTRATION will occur August 8 through August 10, with make-up registration on August 14. If a student
cannot attend his/her scheduled registration time, please make every effort to attend the make-up registration. If you are
unable to attend both the scheduled and make-up registration times, contact the counseling office for an appointment to
turn in forms and receive student schedules after the registration days. Please be advised that students who register late
will not receive their new FHS ID card until make-up pictures are taken in September and may not be able to make needed
revisions in schedules prior to the start of school.

During our CAMPUS REGISTRATION, students must return all required ONLINE ANNUAL REGISTRATION forms (see
below). Students will have the opportunity to purchase ASB cards, yearbooks, student planners, PE clothes, Knightlife,
Athletic Transportation, and have their pictures taken for the yearbook/ID cards. Parents may join the PTO, the Foothill
Education Foundation (FEF), and various booster groups as well. If you wish, purchases can be made for most items
through our online Webstore (www.FHSwebstore.com - a processing fee will be charged for online orders). As a reminder, during
CAMPUS REGISTRATION, students will be sent home if their required paperwork is incomplete or not signed by a
parent/guardian.

Documents REQUIRED for CAMPUS REGISTRATION:

Data Confirmation Signature Form Diploma Name Request Form — Seniors Only
Student Policy Pamphlet Signature Form Athletic Transportation Form (if enrolled in sports)
Student Store Registration Purchases Form Online Webstore Receipt (if applicable)

(Online purchases - please bring your Registration Purchases Order Form along with your Online Webstore Receipt)

Make check payable to Foothill High School. You may use one check for all Foothill ASB purchases.
SPECIAL NOTE: NO PE UNIFORM IS REQUIRED IF YOUR STUDENT IS IN ATHLETICS
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CAMPUS REGISTRATION
Tuesday, Auqust 8: Report to the QUAD STAGE to begin the process. Follow the schedule below:

Date of Birth
Seniors 7:00 a.m. Athletes (12t grade)
(12t Grade) 7:30 -- 8:00 a.m. September 1998 — September 1999

8:00-- 8:30 a.m. October 1999 to December 1999
8:30-- 9:00 a.m. January 2000 to February 2000
9:00-- 9:30 a.m. March 2000 to May 2000
9:30 -- 10:00 a.m. June 2000 to July 2000

10:00 -- 10:30 a.m. August 2000 to July 2001

Wednesday, August 9: Report to the QUAD STAGE to begin the process. Follow the schedule below:

Date of Birth
Freshmen 7:00 a.m. Athletes (9t grade)
(9t grade) 7:30 -- 8:00 a.m. June 2001 to October 2002

8:00-- 8:30 a.m. November 2002 to January 2003
8:30-- 9:00 a.m. February 2003 to March 2003
9:00-- 9:30 a.m. April 2003 to May 2003
9:30 -- 10:00 a.m. June 2003 to August 2003

10:00 -- 10:30 a.m. September 2003 to May 2004

Thursday, August 10: Report to the QUAD STAGE to begin the process. Follow the schedule below:

Date of Birth
Juniors 7:00 a.m. Athletes (10t & 11t grade)
(11t Grade) 7:30-- 8:00 a.m. July 1999 to October 2000

8:00-- 8:30 a.m. November 2000 to January 2001
8:30-- 9:00 a.m. February 2001 to March 2001
9:00-- 9:30 a.m. April 2001 to May 2001
9:30 -- 10:00 a.m. June 2001 to July 2001

10:00 -- 10:30 a.m. August 2001 to December 2001

Sophomores 10:30 -- 11:00 a.m. July 2000 to November 2001
(10t Grade) 11:00 -- 11:30 a.m. December 2001 to January 2002
11:30 -- 12:00 p.m. February 2002 to April 2002
12:00 -- 12:30 p.m. May 2002 to July 2002
12:30 -- 1:00 p.m. August 2002 to December 2002

Monday, Auqust 14: Report to the QUAD STAGE to begin the process. Follow the schedule below:

Make-up Registration  7:30 -- 12:30 p.m. (Students who were out of town, have detentions, owe books/money)

As you shop for school clothes, please keep in mind that students must dress appropriately. TUSD Board Policy #5132 —
In order to provide a safe learning environment free from major distractions, a school wide dress code has been developed
and will be enforced. The dress code is as follows:

o Covered midriffs, cleavage, and backs o Tops with some type of sleeve or strap (no strapless or spaghetti strap attire)
o Completely covered undergarments o No excessively short shorts or miniskirts
o Clothing free from offensive, gang related or otherwise inappropriate images, messages, or advertisements related but not limited to alcohol, tobacco or drugs

Violations in the above dress code will result in progressive discipline ranging from parent contact to Saturday School.
Repeated violations may result in further disciplinary action. If students attend school dressed inappropriately, different
attire can be provided. Parent support in encouraging students to dress appropriately is paramount.

The first day of school is Tuesday, August 227, The start of a new school year is always an exciting time. Students, |
hope this will be your best year in high school. Get involved in activities so that you proudly carry and display the
spirit of a Knight. | encourage parents, guardians, and students to make school their number one priority. Our Foothill
staff is here to support students and families, so please do not hesitate to contact our office for assistance.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mike Williams
Principal
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